

PDSC, Inc. PO Box 65832, Tucson, AZ 85728 (520) 326-5567, pimadental@gmail.com, www.pimadentalstudyclub.com

## Dear Colleague:

Thank you for your interest in the Pima Dental Study Club, Inc. PDSC was formed in the mid-1970s by a group of Tucson dentists. PDSC provides a forum for members to network, obtain continuing education (CE) credit hours, and keep members informed on topics relevant to dentistry.

PDSC 2018 CE meetings are held at the Hacienda del Sol Guest Ranch Resort on the second Wednesday of the month from September through May. We do not meet in the summer months. CE programs feature distinguished speakers who practice dentistry, medicine, law and business. Members are encouraged to offer suggestions for program speakers, excursions, topics and venues. Periodically, the club offers CE excursions to great locations such as Alaska, Oregon, Colorado and Mexico.

PDSC distributes CE meeting notices to members by email. Our calendar, notices and complete CE registration policies are also posted to our website for easy reference.

Member dues support the club by paying for meeting, operational, and administrative expenses. CE program registration fees are charged separately for each meeting you attend and pay for your credit hours. Nonmembers are welcome at our meetings, but do not enjoy the member benefit of favorable registration fees and do not receive program notices.

The application for membership is attached. Membership is offered to individual dentists (not clinics or staff) on a calendar year basis. Applications received now will be good for membership through the end of 2018. Membership is renewed annually: billed each December 1<sup>st</sup> and payable January 1st. The Board of Directors has set the 2018 annual dues at \$150. Annual dues are prorated by half to \$75 after June 30 for established dentists. For new graduates, dues are waived through the end of the calendar year. The club does not sell its membership list, but we make it available to members on request and the CE program registration lists are available to speakers and sponsors on request.

To join, please complete the enclosed application and send it in with a check for dues payable to PDSC, Inc. at PO Box 65832, Tucson, AZ 85728. PDSC does not accept credit cards.

We hope you will consider this invitation to become a part of PDSC. I am sure you will find it to be a very congenial group. If you have any questions, please contact our Executive Director, Jane Coppola at 326-5567 or pimadental@gmail.com or visit our website at www.pimadentalstudyclub.com.

annette Carrillo, DDS

Sincerely,

Annette Carrillo, DDS

**PDSC President**